PARTICIPANTS WANTED FOR BRAIN HEALTH STUDY

Researchers from UTRGV's Department of Psychological Sciences are seeking volunteer participants for a study on cognitive health among residents of the Rio Grande Valley.

Who's eligible to participate?

You must be Hispanic and at least 60 years of age or older to participate.

What's involved?

You will be asked to come in for a study visit that includes an interview with questions about your health and social relationships. You will also be asked to complete cognitive health assessments.

The study visit will take between 60 and 90 minutes to complete.

What will I receive?

You'll receive a \$50 gift card for participating in the study.

How do I participate?

To schedule your study visit, please

call **Liza at (956)665-2662**

For more information about the study contact:

Liza Talavera-Garza, Ph.D.

Dept. of Psychological Science

(956)457-4690

liza.talaveragarza@utrgv.edu

